
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
20th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
We would like to invite you to a phonics workshop with your child so that you can see how we teach phonics to 
your child.  The workshop will be held on  
 

Tuesday 16th April at 2.15pm. 
 
During this workshop, you will be given the chance to work with your child in their phonics lesson so that you can 
experience the way that we teach phonics through our Read Write Inc phonics programme. 
 
After this workshop, you will be able to help your child with their reading at home  making the most of the 
reading books and other resources that we send home. 
 
The workshop will last around 45 minutes and we would very much appreciate it if you could come along and 
work with your child. 
 
If you have any questions about this workshop, please ask a member of staff who will be more than happy to 
help. 
 
In the meantime, we look forward to welcoming you and to showing you how you can help your child at home. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 

Mrs J Durnall 
Assistant Head - EYFS  

 


